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77 Halseyville Rd.

Ithaca, NY  14850
February 16, 2011
Roy Barreire, Supervisor

Town of Enfield

168 Enfield Main Rd.

Ithaca, NY   18850






Re: Volunteer of the Month

Dear Roy:

With great enthusiasm and gratitude, I would like to nominate Helen Willis Hetherington as the Volunteer of the Month. Helen, as her parents before her, has given generously to our community in many ways. Many years ago she donated land for the new firehouse and the Baptist Church. 

She was active in the formation and early activities of the Enfield Community Council. While her children were in school, she participated tireously In Community Council programming and school activities. 

She is an active, long-standing member of the Ladies' Auxiliary of the Enfield Volunteer Fire Company. She organizes the bake sales at the chicken barbecues, contributes wonderful decorations to company activities and makes sure that everyone feels welcome and comfortable when they join the Fire Company.

She has given many hours to the local Food Pantry ensuring that needy community members can get much needed food to augment their families' nutrition needs.

Her life long dedication to this community makes a difference in the quality of life in our community. She richly deserves to be recognized for her many, many years of dedication to this community.










Very truly yours










Ann S. Rider

